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"Peace be with all of you!" - The first words of Pope Leo XIV. 
 
Robert Francis Prevost, 69, will be the 267th occupant of the throne of St Peter and he will be known as Leo 
XIV. 
 
Christine Allen, Director and Chief Executive of CAFOD, says: 
Pope Leo XIV, born Robert Francis Prevost, will be a voice of wisdom in a fractured and divided world, as he 
continues the important work of leading the Church in the world and providing spiritual and moral guidance to 
the global community.  
Now more than ever, the world needs a strong and steadfast moral voice that can draw attention to the most 
important issues in our world. 
 
The Pope is the spiritual leader of 1.4 billion Catholics, and an important player on the global stage. He is one of 
the few people who can bridge political divides and bring world leaders together for the common good. 
 
St Anne’s, together with Liverpool Archdiocese and the wider Catholic community around the world, joins in 
prayer for our new Pope. We pray that God will guide and strengthen him as he begins his leadership of the 
Church. May the Holy Spirit be with him in all the decisions he makes and the service he gives. 
  
Danielle Dewhurst  
Headteacher 
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Year  

Group 

Star of the 

Week 

Mission                

Statement 

Jubilee       

Award 

Nursery Margot K Max G Charlotte B 

Class 1 Marie AR Thea M Florence M 

Class 2 Reuben R Ethan B Elsie S 

Class 3 Eliza Mc Ethan Mc Rebecca L 

Class 4 Penny B Parker D Ikechukwu U 

Class 5 Primrose Mc William B Jacob D 

Class 6 Beatrice W Charlie J Noah O 

Class 7 Ivy S Ben Mc Oliver H 

Class 8 Mora F Annalene H James Mc 

Class 9 Jude C Francis C Bobby S 

Class 10 Caleb O’L Dexter C Penelope S 

Class 11 Oliver G Arabella L Darcie M-R 

Class 12 Lucy B Nancy R Bella S 

Class 13 Joshua H Luna J Dominic B 

Class 14 Will G Sophie L Kevin K 



 

Curriculum News  

Nursery  
 
Reception   
 
Year 1  

Year 2  See this weeks Spotlight. 

Year 3  

Year 4   
 
Year 5  
 
 
Year 6 
  

 Curriculum News  

Nursery  The children have been learning about the lifecycle of a plant, we have discussed the 
different stages and have learnt lots of new vocabulary.  To support our learning we have planted 
our own sunflower seeds ready to take home and have made a cress caterpillar!  The Giggle tots 
have enjoyed pretending to 'catch' worms using tweezers. 
 
Reception  This week in Reception we have been learning to add two amounts together. We 
have retelling the story of 'How to Catch a Star' and we have been learning about the Holy Spirit in 
RE. 
 
Year 1    This week, we have been expressing our creativity by designing our own pieces of     
artwork to show what the Holy Spirit means to us. We've also been learning about the story of    
the Titanic, carefully ordering key events in chronological order to better understand this historic 
event. 
 

Year 2    In Year 2 this week, we have been continuing recognising and finding fractions to 3/4 .  
In  English, we have been doing lots of work using our adjectives to describe 'The Boy who Grew 
Dragons'. The children are working so hard to learn all their lines for the Year 2 play- Thank you to 
all parents for supporting them!   
 

Year 3  Year 3 have learnt about VE day and Winston Churchill and his role in WW2.  The      
children painted Union Jacks and created portraits of Winston Churchill.  The children have also 
been adding and subtracting fractions.  In PE we have been adding to our dance performances   
related to the Stone Age.   
 

Year 4  We have had a very interesting week this week.  We have celebrated VE day in class, 

talking about what life was like during World War 2, thinking about the sacrifices people made, 

looking at how Liverpool was affected during the Blitz and then creating some artwork for our hall 

display.  Mrs Elwill shared her Grandad's photographs and medals from his time serving in the    

army. 

Year 5  Year 5 celebrated with the rest of the country VE Day this week - we found out what 
the first VE Day was all about and how it was a real cause for celebration as grandparents, great 
grandparents and uncles came home after 6 long years of war. We can't wait to celebrate as a 
school  on Tuesday 20th May. We will be dressing up as doctors, nurses, soldiers, people from the 
Home Guard, workers, anything from 1945.  
 
Year 6   Year 6 have been looking at WW2 posters as part of the VE Day 80th anniversary       
celebrations. They looked at the meaning behind the messages and recreated their own 
amazing posters too. 
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Diary Dates 

Tuesday 20th May  9.15am - Year 2 Play  in KS1 Hall 

Wednesday 21st May 2.30pm -Year 2 Play in KS1 Hall 

Wednesday 21st May to Friday 23rd May—Year 6 Tower Wood 

               Trip 

Thursday 22nd May 9-11am - SEN Coffee Morning in KS1  

         Staffroom 

Tuesday 3rd June  - Class Photos  

Wednesday 4th June  - Nursery Photos 

Thursday 19th & Friday 20th June -   Year 5 Camping Trip 

Attendance for Week Ending 02/05/2025 

   Class 5  are the winners of the     
Attendance Award for this week in 

Key Stage 1 

Class No Pupils 
% Attend-

ance 
Sessions 
Missed 

Rank 

Class 1 29 95.90% 12 3 

Class 2 29 94.80% 15 5 

Class 3 23 87.90% 29 6 

Class 4 24 96.30% 9 2 

Class 5 27 97.40% 7 1 

Class 6 25 95.20% 12 4 

Class 10 are the winners of the      
Attendance Award for this week in 

Key Stage 2 

Class 7 25 97.60% 6 3 

Class 8 24 96.70% 8 5 

Class 9 23 97.00% 7 4 

Class 10 24 98.80% 3 1 

Class 11 32 97.80% 7 2 

Class 12 32 89.10% 35 8 

Class 13 25 92.80% 18 7 

Class 14 25 95.20% 12 6 



 

     
 

St Anne’s Church 
Bulletin  

 
The Bulletin is     
available on the 
Church website:  
stannes-ormskirk. 
org.uk  
 
A link is available at 
the bottom of every 
page on our school 
website also.  
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Follow in the footsteps of St Anne                                               

 “Hope never disappoints. Do not lose hope .”   

                Pope Francis 
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